
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BANGOR
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Charter Township of Bangor will hold a Public Hearing at the Township Adminis-
tration Building, 180 State Park Drive, at 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 15, 2022 
to receive public comment regarding the 2023 Budgets.  The property tax millage rate 
proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.  
Copies of the proposed 2023 budgets are available for public inspection at the Admin-
istration Building. 

The Bangor Charter Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids 
and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audiotapes of printed materi-
als being considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon 
advance notice to the Bangor Township Clerk.  Individuals with disabilities requiring 
auxiliary aids or services should contact the Bangor Township Clerk by writing or call-
ing: Dawn Bublitz, 180 State Park Drive, Bay City, MI  48706, 989-684-8041.


